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         June 23, 2022 
 
Mayor Katjana A. Ballantyne 
City of Somerville 
93 Highland Ave 
Somerville, MA 02143 
 
RE: Healthy Summer Youth Jobs Grant Program 
 
Dear Mayor Ballantyne, 
 
Congratulations! I am pleased to notify you that the Attorney General’s Office has chosen the 
City of Somerville as an award recipient for the Healthy Summer Youth Jobs Grant Program. 
Subject to the final execution of contract documents, the City of Somerville will receive a grant of 
up to $4,000.00. 

 
The Healthy Summer Youth Jobs Grant Program is designed to benefit youth workers by 
providing training and skills development in employment that is focused on health and wellness. 
The Attorney General’s Office is honored to partner with the City of Somerville to help fulfill 
the grant’s mission to provide additional healthy summer jobs to youth. 
 
Our team will be sending you additional information and important documents in the near future. 
Please feel free to contact Nathan Gardner by email at Nathan.Gardner@mass.gov or by phone 
at (617) 963-2150 if you have any questions in the meantime. 
 
Again, I thank you for your continued commitment to Massachusetts youth, and we look 
forward to working with you on this vital effort. 
 

Very truly yours,  
      
 
 
 

 
Maura Healey 
Massachusetts Attorney General 

 
cc:  Nathan Gardner  
 Javier Torres Trinidad 
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